
Thank you so much for coming to our 

Christmas Fayre this year, it was a HUGE 

success! We have raised over £700 and 

this will go such a long way in school! 

Thank you so much for the amazing 

donations, we have had so many happy 

winners!  

We hope you have all enjoyed it as much 

as we did! 



Who are our attendance superstars this week? 

Congratulations Dymchurch class with 96.3%. 

This means that our Termly attendance winners were: 

Dymchurch and Walmer class with 6 points each on our 

Gingerbread challenge—you will receive your treat in the 

first week of Term 3 

Friday 16th December: Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 3rd January: Start of Term 3 

Monday 16th January: Primary School 

applications close at midnight  
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